
District 9 GSR meeting, February 14, 2010 
 
DCM La Von called the GSRs to order at 6:35 PM with the /serenity Prayer. 
Officers present: Lavon L, DCM; Dawn B, Alt DCM; Gene A, Treas & Lit Chair, Sherry B 
Activities; Bill L, Corrections, Answering Service and Bride the Gap Chair; Larry G, Archives, 
Treatment & Schedules;  Sally H, Pink Can. 
A motion was M/S/P to accept minutes. A motion was M/S/P to accept the Treasurer’s report as 
corrected. 
GSR reports: 
Dave K, MFPP: Attendance varies, 15 to 30; 1 BD; 
Peter A, TOF: Attendance good, 12 to 18; 2 BDs 
Paul , EB: Attendance 10 to 15, 1 2 yr BD. 
Sherry, SBB: Friday meeting attendance has grown to about 40, Sat amd Sun meetings doing 
well, Monday Women’s is well attended. 
 Larry Lof H: Attendance 15 to 20, good topics. 
JC, TNO: Attendance 14 to 20, BDs: 2 -1 mo, 1-4 mo, 1-5 mo, 1- 4 yr, &1- 13 yr. 
ShernieW, MWVA: Attendance 6 to 20, very few from outside the VA. 
Gene A, SMEO: Attendance 24 to 29, many donations for pastries.  
 
Bills: Jan ProTel bill not yet received: Bill reported 19 calls, (the bill arrived Monday for 30 
calls). 
Committee reports:  
Archives: nothing new 
Corrections: County jail on hold for 2 or 3 weeks for reorganization. WSPen doing well, More 
volunteers needed for all corrections meetings. Juvie meets at 3:15 on Wednesdays. 
Bill reported that he would like to set up a local Bridge the Gap program with the treatment 
centers. M/S and passed. 
Larry reported on speakers schedulede at the VA and that Serenity Point wanted to do it by 
themselves rather than involve AA. 
Literature & Grapevine: Gene reported that Hard and Soft Cover Big Books were on order. 
M/S and passed that a pkg #s 1 and 4 of free rack literature be purchased and stocked. Cost of 
15.30 and 14.30 respectively.  
Sally turned in $152.79 for the Pink Can (Actual deposit was 170.89) 
  
DCM Report:  La Von reported on the January Area Quarterly and passed out a written report to 
the GSRs. The Jan Quarterly 2011 will be held in Spokane. 
 
Old Business: Dave asked for a clarification of the flyers that were passed out. He will update 
and correct the corrections flyer spelling and send out. 
 
New Business: Mike D is planning to hold a Hoot Owl meeting at the Congregational Church 
Basement starting Friday, February 19, 2010 from 10 PM to 2 AM. 
The Christian program, Celebrate Recovery, was discussed. 
 
No further business coming before the floor, La Von closed the meeting at 8:20 with the Lord’s 
Prayer. 
 
 
 
  


